
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 5, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Housing and Development; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [SB 282] and [SB 79]...WITH EXTREME PREJUDICE!  

In re [SB 282]: Eviction Moratorium extended to February 28, 2022 and the other "freebies" incorporated by 

reference in the (-1) Amendment dooms this piece of legislative crap. 

 

There should be legislation to prohibit communist legislators from enacting legislation intended to "buy 

votes" by those who will benefit from the proposed legislation. 

 

In re [SB 79]: Governor Brown continues to institutionalize by way of incorporation of systemic racism into 

Oregon law.  Check-out the, "Text: [Page 1 at (6-16)] " for starters, but, read the entire "Text" to fully 

appreciate the Governor's race biased legislation. 

 

Governor Brown continues to separate and divide society by racial application of law in lieu of "equal 

treatment" for everyone (read the 14th Amendment to our sacred Constitution of the United States of 

America.). 

No "race card" use should be tolerated anywhere in our nation. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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